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Parent-Teacher Meeting Report  

 

REPORT: PARENT TEACHER MEETING (2023-25) 

DATE: 08thFEBRUARY, 2025. 

TIME: 02:00 p.m.-04:45 p.m. 

VENUE: AUDITORIUM  

The Parent-Teacher Meeting (PTM) for the 2023-25 academic session was successfully held 

on 08th February 2025 at Dev Sangha Institute of Professional Studies and Educational 

Research. The event witnessed active participation from faculty members, parents, and 

students, fostering a collaborative environment for discussions on academic and institutional 

progress. 

The meeting commenced at 2:00 PM in the auditorium with a warm welcome from student-

teacher Aditi Raj (Assistant General Secretary). Following the welcome address, Principal 

Prof. (Dr.) Rajnish Pandey emphasized the significance of parent-teacher partnerships in 

students' holistic development. College Secretary Shri Asim Kumar Chatterjee shared his 

vision for the institution and highlighted the role of parents in enhancing the academic 

environment. Smt. Sneha Rani's PowerPoint presentation showcased the college's 

achievements and new initiatives, providing valuable insights to parents. A dedicated 

interactive session allowed parents to address concerns and share suggestions with faculty 

members. The Vice Principal, Dr. Babita Kumari, delivered a vote of thanks, acknowledging 

the contributions of all participants. The meeting concluded with refreshments and informal 

discussions. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The PTM served as a valuable platform for open communication and feedback. Parents actively 

engaged in discussions, providing constructive criticism and appreciation for the institution's 

efforts. The event successfully strengthened the bond between parents and the institution, 

fostering a shared commitment towards students' academic growth and overall development. 

The Parent-Teacher Meeting was a productive and engaging session that facilitated meaningful 

dialogue between parents and the institution. The event successfully addressed key concerns, 

celebrated achievements, and discussed future strategies to enhance the academic experience 

of students. The institute looks forward to continuing this collaborative approach to ensure the 

holistic development of its students. 


